Manor, Courtney

Subject: ZBA22-2022; 912 Mary St

From: Chris Vessels

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2022 10:57 AM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: ZBA22-2022; 912 Mary St

| just wanted to write and say that | am strongly in support of the proposed renovation at 912 Mary Street. The property
seems very underutilized in its current layout, and this is a wonderful opportunity to add density to a property within
very close proximity to University of Michigan Central Campus. These types of renovations will prevent students from
needing to live further away from Campus in the more Residential "Family-oriented" neighborhoods, and add additional
Tax Revenue. A "Win-Win" for the City.
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